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Home Learning: This week we have an opportunity to become published writers! Our Home 
Learning is the Young Writers competition, all about crazy creatures. There are instructions 
within the booklet handed out yesterday. We will be posting them from school on Thursday 
22nd March. You can, of course, hand them in before then. If your story is chosen, it will be 
published in a book. In the past, one story from Robin Hood was chosen, so it can and does 
happen! See https://www.youngwriters.co.uk/competitions for more information. 
 

Treat Day and Break the Rules Day. 

 
Treat Day is Wednesday 27th March. Those who have kept most of their stars will enjoy a 
day full of Easter treats: a film, Easter crafts and an Easter Egg hunt! Break the Rules Day is 
on Thursday 28th March and all children will be participating. There is more information on 
the whole school newsletter. NO TOYS from home can be brought in that day. 
 

Thank you:  

 
Thank you for supporting our children in their showcase assembly. It was great to see so 
many families getting into the spirit of some friendly competition! The children felt so proud 
to be able to show you their learning and were very impressed by your knowledge too! 
 

An Easter message:  

Hello Robin Hood!! 

As we are in the lead up to Easter, I would like to share a very eggciting art competition 

with you all! We are looking for eggsquisite eggs to enter our Robin Hood Eggcellent Egg 

Decorating Competition. We want you to be as creative as possible and transform a normal, 

ordinary egg into a show stopping Eggstravaganza! You have until Wednesday 27th of 

March to bring your creation. The lucky winners will be announced on Thursday 28th of 

March and they will receive an Easter egg prize. Good luck! 

 

 
 
We can't wait to see your entries,  
Miss Parker and Mrs Chin 
 
 

https://www.youngwriters.co.uk/competitions

